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Wearing colors or clothing linked to clubs in public...

This part of the law and no clubhouses are rediculous.

As Australians we should be aloud to wear the clothnig of our choice.

Colors and club identification is important  to  determine an idividuals way of life so they
 are easier to observe.

Infact all vlad laws and these new laws

Are full of discrimination.

As for clubhouses remaining closed.

I dont believe that is right.

From personal experience the government has what happens there wrong.

For example HAMC Brisbanes clubhouse.

Went there weekly and all everyone did  was talk about history and family.

Had a few drinks and a good laugh.

No crime.... in the bathrooms were signs stating.

If you are seen with drugs you will be forced to leave!!

Consorting....

I dont like this because your just tearing apart friendships and familys.

Theres little difference between Consorting and Vlad.

Please go back to the LAWS That worked.

The normal ones before VLAD.

Motorcycle clubs arent Criminals.

They just have a bad reputation.
From history.




